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Hi,

We missed feedback deadline for the Pricing Framework for Australian Public Hospitals
20-21. Can we be added to the email list for consultation please?

Some brief comments:
- we agree patient reported outcomes needs to be a priority and also mandated to be
publicly available. It also needs to be clinician by clinician, not just hospital.
- Will the Bundled Maternity Funding be investigated again? Given the Myhealth records
are being rolled out (and the fact everyone already has a generated identification number
through medicare which could also be used to track consumer access to maternity
services), we feel that it would be timely and in line with consumer demand to have
bundled funding for maternity care.

Many thanks,

Alecia Staines

-- 
Warmly,

Maternity Consumer Network Inc.

Visit our website and become a member today!
Follow us on Facebook
ADVOCATE - EDUCATE - NETWORK
"Better outcomes for mothers and babies means better outcomes for the whole
community"


